
Legislative Council General Election
online system for electors’ checking
of expected queuing time resumes
normal

Attention TV and radio duty announcers. Please broadcast the following
special announcement immediately and repeat it at frequent intervals:
 
     A spokesman for the Registration and Electoral Office (REO) announced
today (December 19) that, the system set up on the election website allowing
electors to check the expected queuing time at each ordinary polling station
has resumed normal.
 
     Electors can check the expected queuing time of each ordinary polling
station on the election website (www.elections.gov.hk), (i.e. less than 30
minutes, about 30 to 60 minutes or about 60 to 90 minutes). Relevant signage
will also be placed outside the polling stations for electors' reference.
 
     The polling hours for ordinary polling stations are from 8.30am to
10.30pm.
 
     For enquiries, please call the REO's hotline on 2891 1001.
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